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July 27, 2011  

Mr. Jerry Wickham 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 

Subject: Fuel Leak Case No. RO0000092 and Geotracker Global ID T0600100065 
Verification of Notification of Potential Case Closure, AB&I Foundry, 7825 San 
Leandro Street, Oakland California 94621 

Dear Mr. Wickham: 

AB&I respectfully submits this letter in response to Alameda County Environmental Health’s 
(ACEH) letter dated July 20, 2011 regarding verification of Notification of Potential Case Closure for 
the AB&I Foundry Site located at 7825 San Leandro Street, Oakland, California.  The Notification of 
Potential Case Closure was distributed to the mailing list provided by the ACEH via U.S. Mail on 
July 25, 2011. 

Sincerely,  

 
Dave Robinson 
Engineering Manager 
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